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Week of May 13 
The contractor completed watermain & sanitary sewer utility work on Main Street and Park 
Street. Storm sewer work began on Main Street & Park Street (Stage A). 
 
Week of May 20 
Storm sewer work will be completed on Main Street & Park Street (Stage A). 
Once storm sewer is completed, Main Street & Park Street will have its street section 
constructed. This involves removing the top of the existing dirt, and installing a sand and gravel 
road section to the proper new road grade. Once this is completed, there will be a gravel road 
surface that will allow for better resident access. 
 
Stage C (Belmont Street from Lincoln Street to CSAH 47) is anticipated to begin with removal of 
the blacktop pavement on Monday, May 20th. Once removals are complete, crews will begin 
replacing watermain on the block. During this process, homes that are connected to the water 
system off of this stretch of Belmont Street will be connected to a temporary water system. The 
contractor will be coordinating these hookups to your outdoor water spigot. Temporary 
mailboxes will be setup along Lincoln Street for residents in Stage C. 
 
Parking and Access information  
Stage A and stage C roads are closed to through traffic and only residents residing on that block 
should be utilizing the roads under construction. During the day, construction may inhibit 
access where the contractor is currently working. If you have a special request or need access 
during construction hours, please let the crews know and accommodations can usually be 
made. The contractor will work to keep the temporary dirt road in the best condition possible 
and will have it reopened by the end of each work day. Inclement weather does have effects on 
the temporary dirt road conditions and therefore we recommend utilizing alley access, if 
available. We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause and are willing to help with 
special requests during the day (help carrying groceries, help getting to and from homes, etc.). 
 
Questions/Concerns? 
If you have any questions, concerns or need access help, please reach out to Brad Fisher.  
Be sure to sign up for weekly email updates on the project website!  
 
Brad Fisher – Project Engineer  
bradley.fisher@bolton-menk.com 
952-890-0509 
Mobile: 612-759-7240 
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